
The Chilmark Board of Selectmen 
& 

The Chilmark Town Affairs Council 
 

Annual Summer Meeting 
 

Monday, August 8, 2016 
7PM 

Chilmark Public Library Meeting Room 
 

PLEASE ATTEND! 
 

The Chilmark Planning Board will be 
present at this meeting to  

address questions regarding the ongoing  
Menemsha Master Plan work. 

 
Please attend if you are interested in 

the future of Menemsha village and would 
like to share your ideas. 

THE CHILMARK PLANNING BOARD MEETS ON THE 2ND AND 4TH MONDAYS OF EACH MONTH.  
IF YOU CANNOT ATTEND, YOU MAY SEND QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS  

ABOUT THE MASTER PLAN WORK TO JCHRISTY@CHILMARKMA.GOV OR CALL 508-645-2107 

mailto:JCHRISTY@CHILMARKMA.GOV

